
THE NATIVE PLANT SALE IS ONLINE AGAIN FOR 2022 

The online store will go live at 8 a.m. Monday August 15th 
and run until Thursday, August 18th, 6 p.m. Members will 
get the URL on Sunday August 14th.  When you receive the 
sale website URL, you will choose the plants you want, pay 
with a credit card.  (Items are not reserved in your basket 
until you pay for them so if someone else pays for an item 
before you it may disappear from your basket. So just like 
the in-person sale getting on early is to your advantage). 
You enter your contact information in case of questions or 
changes.   

 
We have 60 species of 1,870 plants available. The 
inventory is automatically adjusted after each sale. The 

plants that will be available are currently listed on the Bristlecone Chapter website at 
bristleconecnps.org/native_plants/sale/  
 
Bristlecone Chapter members will receive the URL for ordering plants on August 14th (via email), one day 
before the general public, and will be able to order from August 14-18th.  On the 15th, we will post the URL on 
Facebook and the web page and contact any non-members who have let us know they wish to participate.  
(email plant_sales@bristleconecnps.org) . These customers will be able to order From August 15-18th.  Pick-
up will be on Aug. 20th from 8:30 to 11:00 at the White Mountain Research Station (WMRS), 3000 E. Line St., 
Bishop. 
 
Entry and exit will be through the main gate at the station You must wear a mask. We will have free netting to 
cover your plants if you wish. Left over plants and sale plants will be available so bring your wallet 
 
 Please bring a box to carry your plants home in and return any of the black pots that you may have from last 
year’s sale. 
 
 

 

http://bristleconecnps.org/native_plants/sale/

